
WSR 23-04-057
WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

[Filed January 27, 2023, 3:14 p.m.]

This memo serves as notice that the department of health 
(department) is withdrawing the CR-101 for WAC 246-841-520 and 
246-841-720, which was filed March 25, 2022, and published as WSR 
22-08-019.

The department is withdrawing this CR-101 because it intends to 
repeal chapter 246-841 WAC as part of a rewrite of the regulations 
governing nursing assistants. WAC 246-841-990 was not included in the 
initial CR-101 and will need to be opened for the chapter to be re-
pealed.

Individuals requiring information on this rule should contact 
Ross Valore, policy analyst, at Ross.Valore@doh.wa.gov.

Tami M. Thompson
Regulatory Affairs Manager
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